
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
Dear Mr Rosenberg,  
 
Earls Court Regeneration Project  
 
Thank you for your letter of 29 May.  I am considering the points you have raised and will write 
to your with my substantive response next week. 
 
In the meantime I am prepared to extend the time for you to respond to my letter of 14 May to 
Friday 8 June at 4pm.  I can not give you more time as Cabinet are due to make a decision 
about entering into the CLSA on 23 July and I will need to consider your response and include it 
in my report to members. 
 
If you would like to make another appointment to view the consultation responses please 
contact Shaun Dunleavy on 020 8753 4244.        
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Melbourne Barrett 
Executive Director of Housing and Regeneration  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

London Borough of Hammersmith & Fulham 

Executive Director of Housing & Regeneration  

3
rd

 Floor, Extension, King Street, London W6 9JU 

Tel:  020 8753 5571 
Email: sarah.lovell@lbhf.gov.uk 

 

1st June 2012 

Melbourne Barrett MBA MRICS 
Executive Director of Housing and Regeneration 

 

Mr Jonathan Rosenberg 
West Ken & Gibbs Green Community Homes Ltd 
 


